

June 13th, 2019

Dear potential parade participant:

My name is Fred Muise and I am very excited to announce that after a three-year hiatus the SEAFEST PARADE is going to take place on Saturday July 20th beginning at 630pm. We want you to help us mark the return of the parade by entering in a float to show your community spirit as we celebrate Seafest together. This year's theme is "Explore our Shore".

The parade will begin on Argyle Street and head north on Main Street and we'll conclude by turning off Main Street and onto Shaw Ave. As this concludes our parade, you'll be free to go.

There are a few safety requirements we'd like to bring to your attention. Every vehicle in the parade must be insured, registered, have a current inspection and must be driven by someone with a driver's license. We'd also like to remind you that you are able to distribute candy etc. however you can't throw anything toward the crowd.

We desire that the SEAFEST Parade will once again be an exciting component of our annual activities. We know this is possible when community organizations, businesses, non-profits and community members, like yourselves, realize the value, positive impact and the lasting memories a parade will have for all involved.

We look forward to seeing your float in our 2019 SEAFEST PARADE!

Sincerely,

Frederick L. Muise

Fred Muise Parade Coordinator

2019 Seafest Parade Registration form

Applicate:	Organization:	
Mailing address:		
Email Address:	Telephone:	
Number of participants in your float:	Age of youngest member of your group:	

Float Requirements		
No throwing candy to participants	Copy of insurance	Copy of Registration
2 spotters to walk on either side of float	Current inspection sticker	Copy of driver's license

\$25 entry fee which will be donated to the Fire Department & Search and Rescue as they helped with the parade, make cheques payable to Seafest Association

Completed forms can be submitted...

By mail to Seafest Parade, PO Box 772, Yarmouth NS, B5A 1T0,

In person at our office in Lovitt Plaza,

By email to FredMuise@yahoo.ca AND info@seafest.ca

Questions can be addressed to Fred Muise via the email address above or 902-774-3733

On parade day we will checking that all float requirements are met. Due to safety and legal requirements, floats who fail to meet the legal requirements will be removed from the parade.